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From:                              Glen Patrick 
Sent:                               Friday, July 01, 2011 5:15 PM
To:                                   CommServ
Subject:                          4th District
 
I speak for my whole family (10members) please keep us in the 4th District.  Don Knabe has been such a strong support to our
community, someone who is involved with us in the trenches.  I  also lead a non-profit with over 5,000 members who all  live in the
4th district and can tell you that he is supported overwhelmingly in these communities.  Thank  you for listening.
 
 
 
Glen Patrick
Executive Director
Weingart-Lakewood Family YMCA

 Lakewood, CA 90713
 

  www.lbymca.org
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